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First of all, welcome to Year Six. We 

have a lot of work ahead of us but 

I’m sure that with time and effort 

we will achieve our goals.  

Throughout the year the children 

will be having spelling tests. The 

children should not only learn how 

to spell the words, but also how to 

use them so it will help them in 

their comprehension and with 

making their own writing more 

interesting. 

In the next month, the children will 

be reading poetry and also 

performing poems, as well as 

attempting to write their own 

poems.  

We will be revising grammar rules, 

conjunctions, and relative pronouns 

as well as learning how to check and 

improve our written work. 

In Maths we will revise: place value, 

rounding whole numbers and 

decimals, multiplying and dividing 

by multiples of 10 and addition of 

whole numbers and decimals.  

In Science we will be investigating 

micro-organisms. We will investigate 

the uses, good and bad, of viruses, 

bacteria and fungi. We will look into 

hygiene and food preservation. 

 

 

In our Geography lessons we will be 

learning about rivers. We will learn 

the vocabulary of various parts of 

rivers and finding out about the 

major rivers of the world and the 

cities that have grown around them.  

 

History will take us back to Ancient 

Greece. We will be learning about the 

people and the culture as well as the 

language. We will find out how their 

influence has an impact even today!  

As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms Omeash and make an 

appointment. I look forward to 

meeting you and getting to know 

your children. 

Let’s have a great year!     
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